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From: suewoodill@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 12:40 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: FW: 19APL-00000-00026

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: suewoodill@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 11:35 AM
To: shcob@countyofsb

Subject: 19APL-00000-00026

I am writing to object to the extension of the Elwood Quarry permit until December 11,2043. | have lived at 206
Brentwood Way in Goleta for 47 years. This property backs up to Cathedral Oaks Road in the vicinity of Elwood Ranch
Road. Over the past several years the increase in truck traffic to and from the quarry has become an increasing
problem. Last week as | proceeded from Brandon Drive to Calle Real on Cathedral Oaks | counted five dual trailers
dropped or waiting in the median to proceed up the canyon. This is not unusual. The pollution of idling trucks and the
noise of trailers being hitched and unhitched is not compatible with the R-1 neighborhood surrounding this area. We
now have fully loaded double trailer sand trucks traveling this route with only 1 school crossing guard protecting
elementary school students on their way to Brandon School. There are no stop signs or signals between Alameda and
Winchester Canyon Road to control their speed.

Elwood Ranch Road borders a designated environmentally sensitive habitat area. | can think of nothing worse than the
diesel exhaust from many trucks upon this area.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



